Newcastle Foodbank
West End

Mr M O’Brien
Headteacher
Our Lady and St Anne’s RC Primary School
Summerhill| Terrace
Newcastle upon Tyne
NE4 6EB
8th January 2019

Dear Mr O’Brien

Many thanks to the staff and pupils for your recent kind donation to the foodbank.

The West End Foodbank exists to provide services for the benefit of people experiencing food-
poverty and hunger in the City of Newcastle.

Sadly, Newcastle West End Foodbank continues to be one of the busiest in the UK and last year we
provided emergency food parcels that fed approximately 42,264 people repoiting as in crisis.

We are reliant on food donations from the general public and on income generated from Trusts
and Founddtions in order to continue our work 1o support people in need of assistance. On behalf
of the trustees, staff, volunteers and clients at the Foodbank | wish to record our appreciation for
your kindness and generosity in heiping peopie in their time of need.

Yours sincerely

o WSy

John McCorry
Chief Executive Officer
Newcastle West End Foodbank
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